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April 4, 2022 
 
The Honorable Bert Stedman  The Honorable Click Bishop  
Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee 
Alaska State Legislature Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 518 State Capitol, Room 516 
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

The Honorable Neal Foster  The Honorable Kelly Merrick  
Co-Chair, House Finance Committee Co-Chair, House Finance Committee 
Alaska State Legislature Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 505 State Capitol, Room 511 
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

 
Re:  FY2022 Supplemental Capital Budget Amendments HB 300 / SB 176 and HB 283 / SB 164 

Dear Finance Committee Co-Chairs, 

Enclosed, please find two amendments to the FY2022 supplemental capital budget. The first is for a 
wireless upgrade at Alaska Psychiatric Institute to align with the contractor quoted amount, and the 
other is from the FY2022 Federal Omnibus Appropriation Bill for elections security. These decrease 
Unrestricted General Fund (UGF) spending by $(400.0) and increase other funds $1,250.0 from the 
Governor’s December 15th budget proposal. 

Thank you for your consideration of these budget amendments. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Neil Steininger  
Director 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:   Alexei Painter, Director, Legislative Finance Division 
 Akis Gialopsos, Deputy Chief of Staff, Governor’s Legislative Office 


